

IIS/CIR/058/2025-2026 11/09/2025

Dear Parents,

"Greetings from IIS Family"

Further to the Summer Assignment 2025-2026 titled 'Grow Create Read 'or Grades I-XII, completed by the students during the Summer holidays, the school has prepared a questionnaire that will allow students to reflect back on their Summer assignment.

Please find the attached summer assignment questionnaire where students can record and submit their responses:

https://forms.gle/XbhgFVrYZbs4DY4J8

The deadline for submission of questionnaire will be 18th September 2025. Parents are requested to ensure that their wards are completing the questionnaire as per the deadline given.

Stay safe & healthy!

PRINCIPAL Ms. Qurat Ul Ain